Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to the third grade! It sure was an interesting end to the second grade! I am so excited to be back in person at Sliney School in our new classroom with you! I am looking forward to meeting you and your family.

As you continue to enjoy the summer, it is time that you begin to think about our new school year that lies ahead. I can't wait to meet you! I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO GETTING TO KNOW YOU. Please try to read some good books to help warm up your brain a bit. Have you gone on MyOn.com or Dreambox lately? How about swimming...Pool or beach? We will be learning about opinions.

This year you are going to become an awesome reader and an even better thinker. Math activities are going to be fun too! We are going to learn multiplication and division. Do you like math games?

It is very important for everyone in our class to work together in order to be the best person you can be this year. I have two golden rules that I want you to think about:

- 1. Be kind to others.
- 2. Always do your best.

We will talk more about these expectations, as they will allow us to all be more successful as a special third grade class. You are going to learn so much this year. We are going to have a blast this year! I can't wait to meet you! Enjoy the rest of the summer.

Sincerely and warmly,

Mr. Eric Jacobson